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NOTE BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

After consultations held on 2 December 1992, the President of the 
Security Council made the following statement to the media on behalf of the 
members of the Council: 

"The members of the Security Council wish to express their deep 
concern and outrage about the increasing number of attacks against United 
Nations personnel serving in various peace-keeping operations. 

"A number of serious incidents affecting military and civilian 
personnel serving with UNAVEM II, UNTAC and UNPROFOR have occurred during 
the last few days. 

"On 29 November in Uige, northern Angola, a Brazilian police 
observer with UNAVEM II was killed as a result of an outbreak of 
hostilities between UNITA and government forces, during which the UNAVEM 
camp was caught in the cross-fire. The members of the Council convey 
their deep sympathy and condolences to the Government of Brazil and to 
the bereaved family, 

"The situation in UNPROFOR, which has already suffered over 
300 casualties, 20 of them fatal, remains deeply troubling. On 
30 November, two Spanish UNPROFOR soldiers in Bosnia and Herzegovina were 
seriously injured in a mine attack and a Danish UNPROFOR soldier was 
abducted by armed men today. 

"On 1 December, two British UNTAC military observers and four naval 
observers, two from the Philippines, one from New Zealand and one from 
the United Kingdom, on patrol in Kompong Thom province were illegally 
detained by forces belonging to the National Army of Democratic Kampuchea 
(NADK). An UNTAC helicopter, sent to assist in the discussions for their 
release, was fired upon, and a French military observer on board was 
injured. Moreover, today, six UNTAC civilian police monitors, three 
Indonesians, two Tunisians and one Nepalese, were injured in two land 
mine incidents in Siem Reap province. 
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"The members of the Council condemn these attacks on the safety and 
security of UN personnel and demand that all parties concerned take all 
necessary measures to prevent their recurrence. The members of the 
Council consider the abduction and detention of United Nations 
peace-keeping personnel as totally unacceptable and demand the immediate 
and unconditional release of the UNTAC and UNPROFOR personnel concerned." 


